
Press release: Supported housing
update

The government has been considering the recommendations of the joint report
on the future of supported housing produced by the Department for Communities
and Local Government (DCLG) and the Department for Work and Pensions (DWP)
and will be also publishing its response to that on the same day.

Supported housing supports some of the most vulnerable people across the
country and the government’s priority is to safeguard its future.
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